
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members,  

Kindly be informed that effective                           

1st June 2020, the General Committee has 

agreed to allow each member to bring a 

maximum of 3 guests. Members who bring 

their family to the Club are advised to 

register/declare them accordingly. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

The Management         
29th May 2020        GC _28.5.2020 

NOTICE  


